
The CDH-Vergas Fire Board met on May 15, 2023.   
 
Parking lot pavement discussed. The board reviewed the Driveway-Service quote as provided 
by City of Vergas Superintendent. The quote was $4,825.00 which would entail removal of 
existing asphalt and repaving. 
 
The Fire Board noted the poor condition of the parking lot and supported replacing the 
pavement.  
 
Recommendation to take to each township board and the city council to support cost. 
    
 Breakdown of cost sharing would be: 
City of Vergas- $530.75 
Hobart Township- $2,137.48 
Candor Township- $1,138.70 
Dora Township- $1,018.07 
 
If all entities approve providing the funding, the Fire Board recommends proceeding with the 
pavement plan.  
 
 
Submitted by; 
Julie Bruhn 
City of Vergas Fire Board Representative 
 


